Terrace Bay Recreation News

Roller Skating

The skates are here and the times for skating are as follows: Monday 4-5 p.m. and 7-9 p.m.

Tuesday 7-9 p.m. Wednesday 4-5 p.m. and 7-9 p.m. Thursday 7-9 p.m.

Friday 7-9 p.m. Saturday 2-2:30 p.m. and 7-9 p.m. Sunday 2-3:30 p.m.

Roller Skating only runs until June 30, so plan to participate now while you can. Milers Club

Do you walk, jog, bike

or go running? Most of us do! Well, every Friday, report your mileage to the Recreation Office at 3542.

The club is private and we never have meetings. There is also no cost to join the club. For every 100 miles you complete you will receive a certificate. At

700 miles you will receive an award. Participate for your health. Call and register with the office today. Youth Sports and Fit-

ness Festival This is the year of the festival! The Multi-Cultural on June 9th, the 25th Anniversary from

June 25th to July 7th

and now a sports and fitness festival sponsored by the Ministry of Tourism and Recreation (Bi-Centennial) scheduled for July 16th - 20th.

The week long festival will offer young people a unique and interesting summer experience at no cost. Boys and girls 9-11 years of

age will participate and learn the basic skills of six sports: running, jumping, bicycling, throwing, catching and striking. As the week progresses, individual improvements on these skills will be measured through a series of activities which include a mini obstacle course and strengthathon that wil challenge the participants fitness level.

Awards will be presented to everyone who completes the program. In addition, 1 boy and 2 girls in each age category will represent Terrace Bay at the area Festival in Geraldton. From Geraldton, one team will be selected to advance to the Provincial event to be held in Centennial Park in Etobicoke on the weekend of August 25-26. Any child aged 9-11 will be eligible.

Parents who wish to register their children for the Bi-Centennial Youth Sport and Fitness Festival should contact the office at 3542. Registration forms are available.

Tennis Club Users The key system is in

by ANNE TODESCO

has left to be a patient in

the McKellar Hospital

Juris Zdanovskis was

a business visitor to

Marathon during the

Messers. Chris Mc-

Ewen, Lorne Molinski

and Peter Gerow have

returned from holiday-

this week.

week.

Mrs. Wm. Hubelit

Rossport Notes

Ins and Outs

treal.

week.

Hospital.

place at the tennis courts and we request your co-operation to assure that the courts are locked at all times. Keys are available at the Recreation Office to gain access to the courts. If you wish to use the courts prior to the hours the centre is open, just give us a call and arrangements will be made.

The security of the courts is necessary due to acts of vandalism that have occured as well as non-recreation members using the facilities. Your co-operation is requested.

Men's Slow Pitch

The Terrace Bay Men's Slow Pitch League has completed its first four weeks of play. With one rainedout game to be made up, eight teams have played four games each. The win-loss standings are:

1. Stingers 4-0

2. Tigers 4-0 3. Bandits 3-1

4. Good Times 2-1

5. Truckers 2-1

6. Commandos 2-2

7. Royals 1-3 8. Hurricanes 1-3

9. Bears 0-4

10. Strange Brew 0-4

Mr. and Mrs. Eugene

Gerow were Thunder

Bay visitors during the

Thunder Bay visitor on

business this week.

Ned Basher was a

Mrs. Walter Gerow is

patient in McKellar

Mrs. C.W. Todesco

made a business visit to

Thunder Bay this week.

WE NEED YOUR HELP!

U.P.I.U. are in need of picnic tables and tables and chairs for our upcoming Town Bar-B-Que and Picnic, scheduled to take place on July 1st. We would appreciate anyone who is willing to loan these items for that day to phone one of our members:

Don Lavigne (825-3369) Helga Hermes (825-9002) Tom Ballentine (825-3528)

We are also on the look out for anyone who will be willing to volunteer their services to the U.P.I.U. during our 25th Anniversary Week. We need your assistance in order to make this special occasion a successful one.

FAREWELL

A Farewell reception will be held in St. Andrews United Church Hall Schreiber for the Reverend Brian Bigelow and his family on Sunday June 24th from 2:30 to 4:30 p.m.

Everyone welcome.

Happy Father's Day Happy Father'

PUTA LITTLE ROCK IN HIS LIFE

CHAIR BY KROEHLER AND ASCOT

> **SWIVEL ROCKERS RECLINERS AND WALLAWAY**

> > SPECIAL

PRICE



SWEATERS

JOGGING SUITS

ALL SIZES

Sailor we have just the right gift

Sheaffer Pen & Pencil Sets Special for DAD
Bulova & Bulova Caravelli

20% off in store stock only

Spagoec Department Store Schreiber 824-2549

ing in Ottawa and Mon-

THANK YOU

I wish to thank all of my friends for the beautiful flowers, gifts, cards and visits in the McKeller & McCausland Hospitals. Special thanks to Dr. Perales, Dr. Wilkes and staff. Your kindness & thoughtfulness is deeply appreciated.

Alex Furyk

PAPAL VISIT

St. Martin of Tours Parish Papal visit Spirital Celebration Thursday, June 14, 1984

Beginning with mass at 6:30 p.m. Followed by film on Pope John Paul II to be shown in parish hall at 7:30 p.m. No admission charge. A silver collection will be taken up. Reception will follow the film.

Everyone is welcome.

SHORT SLEEVES SPORTS SHIRTS Teacher, Tailor, Soldier,



Souvenir T-Shirts & Sweat Shirts

Hanny Father's Day Happy Father's Day Happy